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My trip to Clara Bog

On Wednesday 21st of October, 5th and 6th went to Clara Bog. When we arrived we went to the visitor centre. Theresa, our guide showed us the centre. Then we had a quiz, and my team won! We learnt things we never knew before, plants, animals and all about bogs. After that we had our lunch. Then we got on the bus to go to the bog. It didn’t take long to get there. When we arrived we got off and put on our coats. There was a boardwalk going around the bog. We started to walk on the boardwalk. Then we stopped and we were looking at some insects. We continued walking and then we came to a drain. Theresa told us about the insects in the water. Then she got a net and started looking for different bugs and insects. We got lots of them. There were two dragonflies and a few other insects. We kept walking for a while. Then Theresa said we could walk across the bog or stay on the boardwalk. But everybody wanted to walk across the bog. It was wet in places. So we had to try to keep to the dry patches. Eventually we got across, back to the boardwalk. On the way we found a frog. As we came back around to where we started, there was another drain. This time Theresa said we could try to find different insects. So we each got a turn with the nets to try to catch something. I caught two tiny fish. Some people caught dragonflies and water beetles. Clara Bog was brilliant. I’ll definitely go with my family. Theresa was really good, and I learnt a lot. I can’t wait to go again!
By Helen 

